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Contact: 

Kelsey Anderson 

Publ ic Information Off icer  

Tigard Pol ice Department  

Phone: 971-708-2921 

Email :  Kelsey .Anderson@tigard-or.gov 

 

 

Results from Recent DUII Enforcement 
 

The resul ts from a recent DUII  enforcement that coincided with the hol iday season are now 

avai lable.  

 

Between mid-December and New Year’s  Eve, Tigard Pol ice off icers worked 14 hours on this 

special enforcement and took 12 actions:  

•  2 DUII  arrests  

•  1 speeding citation 

•  9 warnings 

 

Whether the hol iday season or any t ime of year,  the Tigard Pol ice Department would l ike to 

remind you to never drive under the influence of drugs or alcohol. I f  you choose to dri nk 

or use drugs,  please hand over your keys to a sober fr iend, cal l  for a  r ide or make other 

arrangements to preserve your safety and the safety of others .  

 

This special enforcement was made possible thanks to federal ly - funded overtime hours, in 

partnership with the Oregon Department of Transportation and Oregon Impact.  
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